
From: GeoVest@aol.com [mailto:GeoVest@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2009 9:42 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Support ICBA's need for Systemic-Risk Regulator 
 
Hello, 
  
I am Carlos B. Griffin, Jr. and I am a Board Member for a thriving Community Bank in NE Texas. 
Yes, I share the ICBA's support for "Congress to take bold and immediate action to address 
systemic-risk institutions while also calling for an effective systemic-risk regulator and ongoing 
support for our nation’s dual state and federal banking system". 
  
C.B. Griffin, Jr. 
7304 FM 349 

Kilgore, TX 75662 


